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04/10/2021 

Dear parent / carer / guardian, 

Update for this term to date: 

Term dates: 

Autumn term:   Monday 6th September until – Friday 17th Dec 21 

Half Term: Monday 22nd October until Friday 29th October 2021 – 
booking required - forms for this will be available shortly 

Spring Term: Wednesday 5th January until Friday 1st April 2022 

Half Term: Monday 14th February until Friday 18th February 2022 – Booking will be required 

Summer Term: Wednesday 20th April until Friday 22nd July 2022 

Half Term: Monday 30th May until Friday 3rd June 2022 – Note the 2 and 3rd June are Bank holidays. 

Please note: Now that the children are more settled and owing to demand the following will be in 
place: 

From Monday 4th October the Barn Owls and Snowy Owls will join together from 3.30pm for the rest 
of the afternoon – all children will still have staff that are known to them with them and all cleaning 
routines will be maintained. Therefore, please expect to see a Gone to Play in ………sign if you would 
normally collect your child after 3.30pm. 

Likewise for some days where the numbers are low the Tiny Owls may go to play in another area 
again they will have staff with them that is known to them. 

 Reminder only 1 parent to bring child and please use the 1 way 
system as this prevents blockages in the corridor area. 

 News Flash: As part of our support for the National Draw it 
Campaign as previously advised:– to start us off the staff are 
going to bring in photos of either themselves or their families and 
we would like you to guess who they might be.  

 

  


